## **BOARD OF HEALTH**

## TOWN OF SUNDERLAND MASSACHUSETTS

**Town Offices: 12 School Street** 

**PHONE:** 413-665-1441 x6

Sunderland, MA 01375 FAX: 413-665-1446

Email: boardofhealth@townofsunderland.us



September 1, 2021

Dear Sunderland Business owner,

The Board of Health voted at our August 30, 2021 meeting to issue a face covering advisory for all Sunderland commercial / retail indoor spaces to encourage, but not require, patrons in private businesses to wear masks. The Board of Health will continue to monitor the situation and adjust this policy as necessary, with formal reviews at least every 30 days. This requirement goes into effect Friday, September 3<sup>rd</sup>.

The Board of Health also implemented a mask requirement, regardless of vaccination status, for all public town buildings in Sunderland. All employees are required to wear face coverings but are free to remove when sitting at their desks and more than six feet away from others.

We continued to appreciate our community's cooperation. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to bring them to our attention.

Sincerely,

Caitlyn Rock, Chair

Sunderland Board of Health